
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
The Autumn season of Business Club meetings got underway on Wednesday, 12th 
September, hosted by Collingham Football Club by kind permission of its management 
committee. 
 
Those present were pleased to hear that the threat hanging over the very popular annual 
Bonfire Night charity fund-raiser has been temporarily lifted, with Gusto Homes making 
facilities available for it on its development site adjacent to Station Road.  Precise details 
have yet to be announced, but the bonfire night and associated spectacular fireworks display 
will take place over the weekend immediately before November 5th.  Volunteers are now 
needed to help with setting-up the event, with more details being available via the e-mail 
below 
 
Good news too on the plan to complete the Collingham to Besthorpe section of the Trent 
Valley Path, with provisional approval having now been granted by land-owners Messrs 
Tarmac and Notts Wildlife Trust.  Grant and fund-raising plans are also now well-advanced, 
most notably including the holding of a traditional Ceilidh (buffet supper, live music and 
dancing) at the Coronation Hall, South Clifton on Saturday, 29th September.  Please contact 
Pat Bray on 01636-892613, or use the e-mail below, for more details. 
   
Collingham Business Club meetings are free to attend, taking place between 6:00pm and 
7:00pm on the second Wednesday of every month (excluding August & December), so the 
next meeting takes place on Wednesday, 10th October 2018 at the usual Collingham 
Football Club venue.  Anyone interested in business matters in the Collingham area, and 
their guests, are always welcome. 
 
For Club information, or for more details about any of the above, please contact 
terrynash@gusto-uk.com 
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